NEW RDA Examination and Licensure Application



From: "Dental Board of California" <000000159a3af33a-dmarc-request@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV>
To: "DBC-GENERAL@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV" <DBC-GENERAL@SUBSCRIBE.DCALISTS.CA.GOV>
Sent: Mon, Jun 2, 2025 at 8:30 AM
Subject: Alert: New Registered Dental Assisting Examination and Licensure Application Coming July 1, 2025
The Dental Board of California (Board) will have a new Registered Dental Assisting Examination and Licensure application posted on the Board’s website as of July 1, 2025.

The application and related forms will be accessible via the Board’s Dental Assisting Licenses and Permits - Dental Board of California webpage as of July 1, 2025. 

If you have questions regarding the information in this message, contact the Board’s Dental Assisting Unit at DA.Program@dca.ca.gov.

Dental Assisting Licenses and Permits - Dental Board of California webpage: https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://dbc.ca.gov/applicants/dental_assisting_licenses_and_permits.shtml__;!!Em4Sr2I!Ocw7b7fh2dSJakYmW-Xxz9yhhv2JI8_VTa24xoY5cpG6b337bXO6i7WLz8BdVtiX9XS_a-IbRkrXgVVQ2EnO2oGYkLintQ$


